
 
DATED AT THE TOWN OF GEORGINA THIS 2nd DAY OF FEBRUARY, 2022 

Town of Georgina address: 26557 Civic Centre Road, Keswick, ON, L4P 3G1 

KESWICK SECONDARY PLAN DRAFT #2  
NOTICE OF POSTING FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

 
The Town of Georgina is in the process of reviewing and updating the Keswick Secondary 
Plan. A Secondary Plan is a long-range planning policy document that manages land use, 
growth, development, and environmental protection within a defined area. Public feedback 
is a key part of the planning process that will assist the Town in making informed 
recommendations to Council for consideration. Draft #2 of the Keswick Secondary Plan has 
been posted online at the dedicated project webpage (www.georgina.ca/KSPR). Written 
comments can be submitted via email at KSPR@georgina.ca or alternatively they can be 
mailed to the following address: 

 
Georgina Civic Centre 

26557 Civic Centre Road 
Keswick, Ontario, L4P 3G1 

Attn.: Tolek Makarewicz, Senior Policy Planner 

To have your comments on Draft #2 included in the next Staff Report to Council, the 
deadline for submission is March 11, 2022. 

A Public Open House and Statutory Public Meeting will be held in April/May 2022 to present 
Draft #2 and receive feedback from the public and Council. Notice for both events will be 
provided in accordance with the requirements of the Planning Act once scheduled. Both 
events will be held virtually.  

If you would like to speak with someone at the Town respecting the Keswick Secondary Plan 
Review process, contact Tolek Makarewicz, Senior Policy Planner by telephone at 905-476-
4301 ext. 2297. 
 
NOTICE OF COLLECTION: 
Personal information collected in response to this planning notice or in relation to this proposal 
will be used to assist Town staff and Council to process the proposal and make a decision on 
this matter. Such personal information is collected under the authority of the Municipal Act, 
the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, the Planning Act, and all 
other relevant legislation, and will become part of the public record, may be viewed by the 
general public, and may be published in a Planning Report and Council Agenda. Questions 
about this collection may be directed to the Rachel Dillabough, Town Clerk, at 905-476-4301 
ext. 2223, or rdillabough@georgina.ca. 


